Minutes of Highway Garage meeting on November 16 2010

The meeting was held at the Stanfordville Town Hall.  The following members were in attendance:

Bob Cadwallader

Duffy Layton

Peter Bove

Jim Myers—Highway Superintendent

Tom Dewhurst – Liaison Garage Committee

Ray Jakowski – Morris Associates

Ray Jakowski presented plan views and elevation drawings of the new garage.  The drawings reflected the changes/additions that the committee suggested at the October 26th meeting.  The new details were discussed fully and agreed upon by all members of the committee.  A sight visit to Central Hudson to review lift options is in the works.  Ray was directed to proceed with detailed drawings in preparation for bidding.  Ray hopes to be ready to present the bid package to the Town Board at the January 2011 meeting, making ready for an early Spring ground breaking.

Respectfully submitted

Bob Cadwallader Chair
